Your pathway begins at...

Orchard Park Secondary School

Learn about all our exciting secondary school options, while getting to know your
future school and teachers, at our Grade 7 & 8 Information Night:

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 29, 2023

200 DEWITT ROAD, STONEY CREEK, ONTARIO
6:30 -8 P.M.

To learn more about Grade 7 & 8 Information Nights, go to:
hwdsb.info/InfoNights2023
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Visit our website for Qe 905-662-3838
more information or
call us for a tour! /ﬁ\ hwdsb.on.ca/orchardpark


http://hwdsb.info/InfoNights2022



